
Scottsdale Unified School District May 22, 2018 

 

Action Item: 
 
  Discussion and Possible Action Regarding Staff Salary Increases for FY2019 

Submitted by: Funding: 
Dr. Doug Virgil, Interim Chief Financial Officer M & O 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the Governing Board discuss and possibly approve staff salary increases for 
FY2019.  Dr. Virgil will provide options for the Governing Board’s consideration. 
 
 

 

 
 
 


